Chair’s Report

Having recently been appointed Chair of the Bradford branch of NARPO, it gives me
great pleasure in welcoming you to our new website.

This site, available to all members, has been made possible thanks to a generous
bequest to the branch plus the research and dedication of our website managers Peter
and Hazel Jarvis.

Please don’t forget this is for you, the members, where we hope to include items of both
news and interest, including your contributions whether serious or humorous.

Whilst our branch dates back many years we lack early records as unfortunately most
were lost some years ago. We would therefore also appreciate old photos or articles
which may be of mutual interest.

It is anticipated that this Bradford NARPO site will become a valuable, long lasting
source of both past and present branch information, which we all enjoy contributing to
and regularly visiting.

| hope you enjoy the website.

Michael Tyne. Chair.



